
 

 

Dear Friends, 

In February my wife and I flew to California to visit 

friends and supporting churches. I showed a DVD promot-

ing the work of GIBMissions several times. I 

preached  Bible Baptist Church, National City, Bible Bap-

tist Church, Mira Mesa, Calvary Baptist Church, American 

Canyon, Bible Baptist Church, Delano, and Lighthouse 

Baptist Church, Moreno Valley.  We also attended the 

GIBF Meeting at Bible Baptist Church, National 

City.  Although many of our friends from the Mid-West 

and East Coast did not make the long journey to San Diego 

this time, this meeting was packed with great preaching. 

The church house was full each service.  When we finished 

our business in California, we flew to San Jose, Costa Rica, 

to participate in a Bible Conference at Tres Rios. Larry 

Neff invited us. We had a pleasant stay in the home of 

GIBM missionaries, Bob and Joy Martin. I spoke three 

times to the dozens of national pastors that came.  My wife 

was a speaker in one of the ladies meetings.  We made sev-

eral new friends and rejoiced to see some old ones as well. 

We were able to connect with GIBM missionaries Joshua 

and Erica Prince, who are attending language school in San 

Jose preparing to go to Uruguay as missionaries. March 3, 

we went to Tulsa to be involved in the missions conference 

at Tulsa Baptist Temple.  I spoke there on Sunday morning 

and Sunday evening.  The church promised $161,000 to 

missions by faith for the next 52 weeks.  From now until 

the first of June we will be very busy with several missions 

conferences.  We are thankful for your support, God’s 

blessing on our health, and the good results in the services. 

Traveling does wear on us and sometimes the expenses are 

overwhelming. We have promised to go through the doors 

that the Lord opens to us and we are thankful for the help 

he gives to us through the hands of His servants. 

With All Best Wishes, I am ~ 

Robert Lewis 

Robert Lewis, Executive Assistant Director 

Global Independent Baptist Missions 

RobertLewis@GIBMissions.org 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Thanks again for all your help! 
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Letter From Evangelist and Mrs. Robert Lewis 

Speaking at Bible Conference In 

Tres Rios, Costa Rica 

Mrs. Lewis Teaching ladies in Costa Rica 

A young lady was saved on Wednesday Night at 

Bible Baptist Church, National City, CA! 


